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Objection

- We are concerned that carrying walls will have to be moved in order to achieve the planned new extension,
which could put the structure of our part of the house at risk.

We have not received any detailed plans from a structural engineer about this until this date.

- We are concerned that the new size is not in line with that of the currently existing conservatory but far
bigger, and stretching further into the gardens than appreciated, and than would look aesthetic.

- The "dark grey" material, wich is proposed as roof-covering for the new extension, would not look aesthetic
and will not fit in with the rest of the surroundings and would be unsightly for our views from above and from
the garden

A solution like for example a "planted roof’ - as can be seen on the extension of No.11 - would be much
preferred and much more pleasing to the view from our the upper balconies/roof terrace and windows and
from the garden

- The proposed new design of a skylight seems to be with a transparent glass as no opaque or otherwise
frosted option is mentioned.

This highly risks the loss of our privacy to the windows and balconies/roof terrace above, as well as it would
cause much more light-pollution in the evenings and night time, especially as it will be much more frequently
used in it's new state, than the conservatory has been over the last 10+ years - when it was functioning purely
as a conservatory rather than as a proper residential room
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